
34th
Annual Preschool Art Show

Welles-Turner Memorial Library

March 1 to
March 31,

2024

Artwork will be on
display in the Children’s
Department throughout
the month of 
March.  
Visit any 
time the 
library is 
open. 

Also visit
 The Gallery upstairs
to see the work of 

talented Glastonbury 
High School students

on display.

Sunday, March 10th 
2:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

(Snow Date March 24th)
    

This reception is for our preschool artists, 
their families, friends, and teachers.

Call 860-652-7718 to RSVP
after February 21 

ART SHOW RECEPTION


